
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Sewing success 

 

As part of our art topic this half term, the children in Lower 1 have been honing their sewing 

skills. They practised a new style of stitch on template shapes and created some lovely animal 

hand puppets which they then decorated. All the children showed fantastic resilience with a 

difficult task and applied their new skills to bringing their very own designs to life. Each child in 

Lower 1 has designed a glove puppet, cut out their own felt template, and sewn each stitch 

independently to make their puppet.  

We are so impressed with how well all the children in Lower 1 have worked on their puppets 

and we hope you love their wonderful creations! 

Well done Lower 1! 

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James   


